
  



Stories from the Field 
2014-2015 Ebola Response  
 
Situation 

The global Ebola pandemic in 2014/2015 
highlighted a need for states to be prepared 
to receive Ebola infected patients and 
prevent the spread of disease.  

Intervention  

PHEP funds were used to design an infectious disease training program 
geared toward creating a comprehensive consensus standard for all 
Emergency Medical Services 
workers, volunteer or career. This training taught EMS workers how to deal 
with various blood-borne pathogens, including signs and symptoms, 
and transport and personal protection protocols. 
 
Impact  

This 8-hour program, which is constantly updated to 
reflect the latest standards, is now a self-sustaining training 
program that was handed over to the EMS department for 
distribution. 

 
Critical Needs 
The PHEP Program supports the following public health and safety functions that are jeopardized when funding is cut. 

Biosurveillance  
Provide 1-2 sentences describing how this public health and safety function would be jeopardized if PHEP funding is 
cut. 

Countermeasures & Mitigation 
Provide 1-2 sentences describing how this public health and safety function would be jeopardized if PHEP funding is 
cut. 

Incident Management 
Provide 1-2 sentences describing how this public health and safety function would be jeopardized if PHEP funding is 
cut. 

Community Resilience 
Provide 1-2 sentences describing how this public health and safety function would be jeopardized if PHEP funding is 
cut. 

Information Management 
Provide 1-2 sentences describing how this public health and safety function would be jeopardized if PHEP funding is 
cut. 

Surge Management 
Provide 1-2 sentences describing how this public health and safety function would be jeopardized if PHEP funding is 
cut. 

CONNECTICUT 

The PHEP Program in Action 
Key responses that saved lives due to PHEP 
Program support: 
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PHEP Program Funding Received 

 

$7,300,000
$7,400,000
$7,500,000
$7,600,000
$7,700,000
$7,800,000
$7,900,000
$8,000,000
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